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August 30", 2019

St. Paul Regional High School Athletic Parent Association
4701 44 Street

St. Paul, AB

TOA 3A3

Dear Mr. Smid,

Please accept this letter as a show of support from the County of St. Paul for the St. Paul
Regional High School Athletic Parent Association’s grant application under the Alberta
Blue Cross Healthy Communities Grant Program for funding to construct a pole vault and
high jump pit.

County Council would like to commend the Association on their initiative to take on a
project of this magnitude. The County recognizes that it takes many volunteer hours to
bring an initiative from conception to completion and we understand municipal support is
crucial for organizations such as the Association to be successful and prosper. The
County believes that this facility will make our community stronger.

County Council fully endorses your grant application. We wish you every success with
your very worthwhile project.

Yours truly,
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